
            

   

   BROWNELL MIDDLE SCHOOL CHOIR 
                FUNDRAISER  
                                                                                                                                                        
Starts 10/30/09 
Order forms & Money due Friday November 13, 2009.  
Profits from the Helen Grace fundraiser will be credited to each 
students’ individual trip account.  Any additional funds will be 
used to benefit all choir students with choreographers, musicians, 
new music, and repaired outfits. Thank you in advance for your 
participation and support.  
 

 

 

 
 

   

 
HOW TO HELP 
 

 Show the catalog to friends, relatives, and co-workers. 
 Please, no unsupervised door-to-door selling. 

 Please collect the money when you take the order. 
 
IMPORTANT DETAILS 

 

 CHECKS should be made payable to Brownell Middle School.  
Please include seller’s name in the memo section. 

 MERCHANDISE will arrive the week before Christmas break. 

 Please RETURN THE TOP COPIES OF THE ORDER FORM AND 
KEEP THE BOTTOM COPY FOR YOUR RECORDS. Originals will 
be returned with the participant’s order. 

 
 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
 
 

 

Brought to you with pride from Helen Grace and Innisbrook. Our 
catalog features frozen cookie dough, brownies, and pretzels. Check out 
the new and exciting flavors that are available this year. The cookie 
dough is pre-formed for your convenience and packaged individually for 
ease of baking and has no trans fats. All products may be kept frozen for 
up to 12 months.  
 


